TOWN OF WAREHAM
Board of Assessors

54 Marion Rd
Wareham, Massachusetts 02571

Steven F. Curry, MAA, Chairman
James M, McCahill
Telephone: {508) 291-3160 Priscilla Porter
FAX: (508} 291-3167 John T, Donahue, MAA
Roxanne Barboza

Thursday, January 5, 2017 @ 5:00 pm
Present: Steven Curry, Mike McCahill, Priscilla Porter and Jacqui Nichols, Director of Assessment.

Jacqui updated the Board that the tax bills have been mailed and the office has received calls and
questions on the assessments. The Board has received four applications to date. Jacqui has been invited
to the Board of Sewer commissioners meeting tonight at 6:30 pm in case there are any questions on
Sewer Development fees or Betterments.

The minutes of the December 8, 2016 of the regular session were presented for review; a motion was
made by Priscilla Porter and seconded by Mike McCahill to accept the minutes as presented. The Board
voted 3-0-0 to approve.

Statutory exemptions were reviewed and signed by the Board.

Monthly reports were reviewed, discussed and signed.

The next meeting of the Board is January 26, 2017 at 5:00 pm.

Motion was made and seconded to adjourn, the board voted 3-0-0 at 5:13 pm.

| certify that the minutes of this meeting are true and correct to the best of my recollection.

Respectfully,

Steven Curry

Chairman/Clerk



